
Jewish Federation of Greater MetroWest NJ has five community partnerships in Israel, two of which were 
among the most harmed on October 7, 2023: Ofakim/Merchavim and Kibbutz Erez.

As a way of supporting our friends in Israel, we are launching the Checking in with Family Campaign, an 
effort to let them know that the Greater MetroWest community cares about them and that they are not 
alone. Offering those who are suffering a personal connection is what kehila (community) is all about.

 WHAT WE NEED FROM YOU:

1.	 If you are aware of community members from our Greater MetroWest area who are currently in Israel 
(such as people who made aliyah or lone soldiers) or Israelis who were connected to our community 
(such as former shlichim or former participants of joint programs between our community and Israel), 
please click here to share their contact information. We will connect them to one of our volunteers.

2.	 If you would like to volunteer for our Checking in with Family Campaign, please email Hana Frankl, 
Global Connections Program & Operations Manager at hfrankl@jfedgmw.org.

For more information on the war in Israel, as well as to support the Emergency Fund for Israel campaign, 
please click here.     

Join Jewish Federation of Greater MetroWest NJ  
in our Checking in with Family Campaign.

WE ARE ONE

#StandWithIsrael

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=mbcT2CQdN0KF8C0oZ2QQ8z0ErBw087NHix64O8w1tU1UNDU1RDlBU1daVlRZSldEM1BKU1hRS0E1RyQlQCN0PWcu
https://www.jfedgmw.org/israel-at-war/

